
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 29 March 2007 

16. BARNETT PARK PLAYGROUND UPGRADE 
 
 The Board considered a report from Joanne Walton, Parks and Waterways Area Advocate, seeking 

approval to the plan for upgrading the playground at Barnett Park, following public consultation with the 
local community. 

 
 The report signalled a preference for Option One of the two options proposed. 
 
 The Board resolved to adopt the plan (Option One) for upgrading the playground at Barnett Park, and 

that the Transport and Greenspace Unit be requested to commence the construction programme. 
 
 


